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Office of the Vice President for Research  

Subject: RAPID RESPONSE: Statements of Interest-Department of Education First in the World 
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Date: June 2, 2014 

  
Good Morning, 
 
The Office of the Vice President for Research is requesting e-mails of interest for the Department of Education, 
First in the World Program—Development Grants" funding opportunity. The funding agency limits the number 
of proposals per institution to one.  See the following link for further details: 
https://www.federalregister.gov/articles/2014/05/16/2014-11463/applications-for-new-awards-first-in-the-
world-program-development-grants#h-5 
 
This is a RAPID RESPONSE call.  If you are interested in submitting a proposal please send a statement of 
interest via e-mail to limited@unm.edu by noon, Thursday, June 5, 2014.  Based on the e-mail responses 
received, the Limited Competition Management Team may announce an additional “Rapid Response” call for 
preproposals.  Please distribute this notice to departments and individuals whom you believe would be 
interested.   
  
The deadline for full proposals to the agency is June 30, 2014. 
  
If you are affiliated with HSC, please contact Corey Ford at 272-6950 for more information. 
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